
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION 

Clean Tahoe Program and Its Dedicated 
Crew 

 

 

  The County of Nevada Board of Supervisors takes great 

pleasure in recognizing the Clean Tahoe Program and its dedicated 

crew for their significant contributions to the Truckee and Tahoe 

community. 

 

Starting in 1988, the Clean Tahoe Program was formed out of the necessity to address 

growing litter and illegal dumping throughout South Lake Tahoe. Two years after the City 

of South Lake Tahoe and the County of Eldorado formed a Joint Powers Agreement (JPA), 

Clean Tahoe became a separate legal public benefit corporation in 1994. Most recently in 

July 2021, Clean Tahoe expanded their operations to serve the East and North Shore of the 

Tahoe basin through litter abatement, trash management, and public education. In the last 

year Clean Tahoe has effectively implemented processes developed in South Lake to address 

trash problems in the greater Tahoe basin, including within the Truckee region.  

 

In the last year Clean Tahoe crew, comprised of only a six (6) person team who works 

Monday through Friday, has cleaned 402 animals in trash messes, 238 illegal dumps, and 

picked up 1,053,621 pounds of litter off the roadway. The Clean Tahoe Crew has and 

continues to provide invaluable service to the Truckee and Tahoe region and stand as a 

testament to the values and commitment for a healthy community.  

 

Therefore, the County of Nevada Board of Supervisors does hereby take great pleasure in 

recognizing and thanks the Clean Tahoe Program and its dedicated crew for their significant 

contributions to the Truckee and Tahoe community.  

 

 
                 __________________________________ 

Susan Hoek, Chair 

Heidi Hall, District I  Edward C. Scofield, District II 

Dan Miller, District III  Hardy Bullock, District V 

 


